
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/13/2010 8:09:32 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Can you call me ? 973-4977 

It's apparently the NTSB default now.

On Dec 13, 2010, at 8:09 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> Yes. That would be bleak.
>

■Original Message----
> From: Clanon, Paul f mailto:pau1.clanon@cpuc.ca.govl
> Sent: Monday, December 13, 2010 8:09 PM
> To: Cherry, Brian K
> Subject: Re: Can you call me ? 973-4977

>

>
> Can you make sure the modelers look at the 80% pressure case too, and
> not just the 90%? Thx.
>
> On Dec 13, 2010, at 7:14 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
»
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